
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 

 
Technical Informational Meeting 

Monday April 24, 6-8 p.m. 
 
Please join King County Wastewater Treatment Division on Monday, April 24, for a discussion 
on the technical elements of the North Mercer Island and Enatai Sewer Upgrade Project. The 
meeting is intended to provide details on the Bellevue portion of the alignment. This includes 
horizontal directional drilling (HDD) under the Enatai hillside and pipe rehabilitation along the 
water from Enatai Beach Park to the Sweyolocken Pump Station. 
 
Monday, April 24  
Bellevue High School Library 
10416 SE Wolverine Way, Bellevue, 98004 
Time: 6 to 8 p.m. (presentation at 6:30 p.m.) 
 

 
 
 
Project team members will be on hand to answer questions about property easement needs 
and how King County will work with property owners and tenants before and during 
construction.  If you have any questions or concerns about the project, please contact King 
County’s Community Relations Lead Kristine Cramer at 206-477-5415 or 
kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov. 

You can learn more about the final 
alignment at 
www.kingcounty.gov/mercerenataisewer 

 


